ISTE Short Term Training Program (STTP) on

ISTE STTP on Technical Communication was conducted by 1ITB during 8th October
2015 - 5th December 2015. DCE-Gurgaon is the Remote Center- RC No 1299 for the
ICT workshops conducted by 1T Bombay and Kharagpur. This training program was
done under the prestigious project of Ministry of Human Resource Development- GOI

to Train and Teach Teachers under the National Mission of Education.The course
content was divided into two segments : Online Component: 8 Oct to 11 Nov 2015 (5

weeks) and Face-to-face workshop: 30 Nov to 5 Dec 2015 (6 days). Three Faculty
Members Saroj Pamulapati, Kritika Chaudhry and Dharmendra Pal of IT Department
from Dronacharya College of Engineering attended the Workshop.
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